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LEGISLATIVE BILL 756

Approved by the covernor March 24, 1986

Introduced by NichoI, 48

AN ACT relating to certain state property; to provide
for the conveyance of an easement to the city
of Gering, Nebraska.

Be it enacted by the people of the State of Nebraska,
Section 1.. The Adjutant ceneral is authorized

by the Legisl-ature to convey to the city of cering,
Nebraska, a permanent easement for the construction,
reconstruction, inspection, maintenance, operation, and
replacement of street improvements in, through, over,
and under certain real estate known as the National
Guard Armory property and IegaIly described as follows:

Beginning at a point 65.0 feet east of the
southwest corner of the southr./est quarter of the
southeast quarter of section 2, township 21 north, range
55 west of the sixth principal meridian, Scotts Bluff
County, Nebraska; thence east, a distance of 3OO.0 feet
paralleL with the north line of the southwest quarter of
the southeast quarter of said section; thence norttr, a
distance of 25.O feet parallel to the rrest line of the
souttrwest quarter of the southeast quarter of said
section; thence trest, a di.stance of 3OO.O feet parallel
to the north Iine of the southwest quarter of the
southeast quarter of said section; thence south, a
distance of 25.0 feet to the point of begj.nning.
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